

OFFICE OF THE CITY CLERK

Sherri Gard MMC, City Clerk
Heather Iames CMC, Assistant City Clerk
623 Garrison Avenue | P.O. Box 1908

Fort Smith, Arkansas 72902 479-784-2208 | Fax 479-784-2256 Email: cityclerk@fortsmithar.gov

MEDIA RELEASE

February 16, 2021

Due to the current historic inclement weather, to keep the public off roadways, and in order to conserve energy at the Convention Center, the City Administrator recommended the Board of Directors regularly scheduled regular meeting set for 6:00 p.m., Tuesday, February 16, 2021 be canceled.

The Board concurred with the aforementioned recommendation; therefore, the February 16, 2021 regular meeting has been canceled and will be rescheduled to occur immediately following the study session set for 6:00 p.m., Tuesday, February 23, 2021, Fort Smith Convention Center, 55 South 7th Street, Exhibit Halls A1 and A2.

The agenda for the study session and regular meeting to be held February 23, 2021 will be posted to the City of Fort Smith website. Notice of said posting will be duly provided. For agenda information, please contact the City Clerk's Office at 479-784-2208 or sgard@fortsmithar.gov.

Sherri Gard, City Clerk